
Equal Opportunity Employer

September 5,2012

Southern Bleachers Company
801 Fifth st.
Graham,lX 76450

Re: Boise State University Bleacher Addition

To Whom It May Concern,

I would like to personally thank David McClendon and his staff for the great job they did on this project.
From the first day I contacted Mr. McClendon and asked for his assistance in designing the additional
bleachers for the Bronco Stadium, I was met with a willingness and professionalism that you don't find
very often in our industry. This project was a design build, with a limited budget, and Mr. McClendon
was very proactive in making recommendations to help the Owner get the most "bang for their buck".
The onsite installation crew worked with our team in any efforts that needed to happen to make sure the
new bleachers tied in properly with the existing stadium. The end product is superior and the Owner is
elated. Thank you again for all of your help and I look forward to having many other oppoftunities to
work with your team in the future.

Sincerely,

fi*rn^-a.1l.utrnara
Tammie Newman
Vice President
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